
 

St. Peter’s Catholic Primary School 

 Newsletter 21 Friday 17/02/23 

                                                             www.st-peters-pri.gloucs.sch.uk      admin@st-peters-pri.gloucs.sch.uk  

 

Local Parish Mass Times St Peter’s English Martyrs St Augustine’s 

Saturday 6pm   6.30pm 

Sunday 9am 10.30am  5.30pm 9am 11am 

CURRICULUM INFORMATION 
The table below details what your child will be learning from Monday 

Year 
Group 

Maths English Science 

Y1 Measurement - length and height  WOW writing week - diary entries  Plants  

Y2 2D shapes  Setting descriptions  Materials 

Y3 Column Multiplication  Diary Entry   Forces and Magnets  

Y4  Multiplication  Wild Robot  Living things and their habitats  

Y5  Division  Settings description   Earth and Space  

Y6 Co-ordinates  Wow Writing Week - monologues  Animals Including Humans  

RE CURRICULUM 

RECEPTION  

Y1  Lent  

Y2 Introduction to Lent  

Y3  Lent   

Y4  Lent  

Y5  Lent  

Y6 Understanding key concepts and beliefs of Christians during Lent  

On Monday, four of our Y4 pupils led our Gospel assembly  on the theme of ‘Choose 

to Love’.  The Y4 leaders in faith did a great job greeting the children, leading on the 

prayers and helping with the display. 

We had lots of wonderful suggestions from children across the school about what we 

can do that shows we ‘choose to love’.  Some of the suggestions included: 

Give your parents a cuddle; help at home; spend time with your friends; be gener-

ous—help those less fortunate than yourself; give a smile and look after your friends 

when they are feeling sad.    

Our mission over half term is: BE LOVING!   
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Y6 POLICE VISIT 

 

On Monday 13th February, Year 6 had another visit from our School Beat Officer, Kim Murphy, to discuss 

relationships online. It was a really informative talk, where Y6 learnt lots about how to stay safe online and 

what is and is not appropriate to say and post online. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“What I liked about the police visit is that they 

taught us about how to be safe online and know if 

you’re in a healthy relationship with your friends 

and how to be safe online”, Poppy  

 

 

 

“On Monday we had a visit from the police to learn the differences between relationships online and the 

dangers online”, Esmae  

 

“The police visit on Monday had taught us more about online safety and how we could get tricked to do 

something. The police officer was kind and made us do some fun activities that the entire class enjoyed. It 

was a very fun experience,” Jonah  

 



Eco Council Soft Plastic Recycling 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

The school Eco Council members have been working hard to introduce soft plastic recycling to 

our school. As well as recycling soft plastics at supermarkets, pupils will now be able to recy-

cle their snack and lunch soft plastics in school.   

From today pupils will be able to recycle items such as crisp packets, wrappers, cling film and 

any other soft plastics in one of the three new bins located in the dinner hall, outside Year 5 

and outside Year 3.   

Plastics have to be dry, scrunchable and clean to be able to go in the bins.   

Well done to all speakers who have taken part in the GSP Look Who's Talking competi-

tion so far.  

On Tuesday 14th February the next heat was held and our young orators were amazing! 

They spoke with enthusiasm, humour, confidence and clarity. Congratulations to our win-

ners from the Key Stage Heats: 

KS1- Noah  

LKS2 - Federico 

UKS2 – Amelia 



DINNER MENU – w/c 27th FEBRUARY   

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

Tuesday Thursday Friday Wednesday Monday 

Spaghetti Bolo-

gnaise 

Chicken Korma  Fish Fingers with Chips Roast Gammon   

Cheesy Bean Pasty  Vegan Spaghetti Bolo-

gnaise  

Beetroot Burger in a 

Bun  

Vegetable Wellington   

Jacket Potato Jacket Potato Jacket Potato Jacket Potato  

Monday, 20th February   HALF TERM  

Monday, 27th February   INSET DAY  

Tuesday, 28th February  Whole School  Start of the New Term  8.55am  

Wednesday, 27th March   Y1  Multi-skills, Oxstalls Park Campus  During the school day  

HALF TERM AND INSET DAY 

School is closed next week as it is half term—have a great time with your 

children. 

Monday 27th February is INSET day, so school is closed for pupils on this 

day. 

School re-opens for all children on Tuesday 28th February 2023. 



Friday 17th February 






